
Mon 17th Sky Dance Club
Eco Club

Tues 18th Year 6 will practice in the hall for their SATs Chess Club KS2
Multi Sports Club EYFS, Y1, Y2 & 3

Weds 19th Multi Sports Club Y4, Y5 & Y6
Maths Club

Thurs
20th

EYFS Lambing Trip American Flag Football Y5 & Y6

Fri 21st Y3 to attend Mass in the Chapel
Celebration Assembly @2.40pm

Dear families, 

It has been a very successful week this week with lots of super
learning happening around the school. 

Well done to our Sky Dance Theatre group for an amazing
competition and for all of their hard work leading up to the
event. Thank you to all staff involved and we look forward to
the final where the team have secured a place! 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Brown 
and the St Francis team. 

14th March 2025

THE WEEK AHEAD- THEME: FASTING   VIRTUE: SERVICE

SAINT FRANCIS 
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

NOTICES

Parking

We have a small number of cars
who continue to be parked in front
of the school in the mornings. 

We have politely reminded that this
is not permitted and would like to
respectfully remind you once again.
and ask that these rules are
followed by all parents. 

Thank you for your support in
keeping access to our school clear. 



Mission Writer Lunchtime

Alba Arther Noah W

Kelvin Rory Joey

Elliot Ava Darsh

Thomas Roxy Master

Nancy Piper Reading
Club

Alexa Dominic B Liam W

Mandisa Alex

DATES
Week Beginning 24th March

Tuesday 25th - Y1/2 Lambing trip 
Wednesday 26th - Fairtrade Big Family

Breakfast in hall
Friday 28th -  Y2 to attend Mass @

Convent Chapel
Week Beginning 31st March
1st/2nd - Parents’ Evenings

Friday 4th - EYFS/Y1 to attend Mass @
Convent Chapel

Week Beginning 7th April
Last week of term

Friday 11th- Own Clothes Day

.

VIRTUE 

 Congratulations to all
the children who have
received awards this

week 

Parish of St John the
Baptist
Keep up to date with the
Parish news here.

THEME FOR NEXT WEEK

MISSION
 The mission for this week was to write a

school prayer for our Lenten prayer
tree. These can still be completed and

handed in on Monday. 

FASTINGFASTINGFASTING Year 3 children led a beautiful
Celebration of the Word and asked

for Mary to pray with us and for us,
asking God and Jesus to watch over

our families. 

An examen for children. 
What did you most enjoy about

today? . . . Tell God about what you
enjoyed . . . Did anything make you

feel sad? . . .What friends do you
want God to bless today?. . .Who else
needs your prayers? Pray for them in
your own words . . .And ask God for

what you and your family need . .
.Thank God for your day.

We make the sign of the cross: In the
name of the Father, and of the Son,

and of the Holy Spirit. Amen.

https://sites.google.com/view/mmrcpjbp/newsletters?authuser=0


LEARNING AROUND OUR SCHOOL THIS WEEKI

COMMUNITY NEWS

Spring has sprung in
our school grounds

this week. Thank you
to the eco team for all

of their hard work
with Mr Partington
and Mrs Cathcart. 

Ned had his jujitsu grading at the
weekend and was graded to Orange
Belt. His family are rightfully very

proud of him and he has worked very
hard over the last 4 weeks to achieve
this. Great work Ned, showing our

school virtues of Ambition and
Confidence. 

Ofure had a great time learning about
the fire service, all about the engines

and job that the fire service does.
Incredible! Showing the virtue of

Confidence here!

Year 5 have been learning about
Excel spreadsheets in their

computing lessons this week. 
Miss Hall’s class have been

learning about water
transportation in plants in their

Science learning this week. 

Mr Uttley’s class and Mrs
Cathcart’s class have been

experimenting with electronic
doodlers as part of their D&T. 



Big Family Breakfast

Our Big Breakfast and Open Morning is back!

We would love to welcome you all on
Wednesday 26th March for breakfast and

then to spend some time in the classrooms.

To ensure we cater for all those attending
and those with dietary requirements please
complete the short Google Form by Friday

21st March.

https://forms.gle/qtHvqd3rtMir5ftb9

Parents’ Evenings
Our Parents’ Evenings booking system is still open for bookings.  If you cannot get a slot

because your child’s class is full please give us a call and we can arrange something for you.

School Office Team

LAMBING
TRIP

Years 1 & 2

Please remember to book and pay
for your child’s lambing trip

through Arbor.

Years 1 & 2 deadline is 
Monday, March 17th 


